
 

Cancellation of Public Hearing Notice 
 

                    February 14, 2018 

City of Philadelphia 

The Committee on Appropriations of the Council of the City of Philadelphia has CANCELLED the
Public Hearing scheduled for Thursday, February 15, 2018, at 9:00 AM, in Room 400, City Hall, to hear
testimony on the following item: 

An Ordinance authorizing transfers in appropriations for Fiscal Year 2018 from the
Grants Revenue Fund, the Director of Finance - Provision for Other Grants to the 
General Fund, the Managing Director. 
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Michael Decker 
Chief Clerk 
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